
The Principal, Staff & Students of  

Our Lady Star of the Sea School 

cordially invite you to celebrate  our annual

Grandparents &
Grandfriends Day

9am Mass in the Parish Church 

10am Continental Breakfast   

followed by Classroom Visits

Kindly RSVP by October 8th to Ryan & Heather 

443.342.8979 or mcgaffinfam@gmail.com 

If you are unable to attend please consider sending a letter to your student  
to be delivered to them during the event. 

Friday, October 13, 2017


